
We are pleased to announce that Licking Township was recently awarded an OPW grant to 

partially fund the resurfacing of Fairmount Road.  Fairmount Road will be resurfaced from 

Dorsey Mill Road to the Franklin Township line (located approximately at mailbox 7002).  The 

project start date is 10/22/24 with a required end date by 06/01/25. Thank you to Ohio Public 

Works Commission for making this project possible for Licking Township! 


